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Lord's Independent School

02 May 2025

Dear Parents / Carers

Important Notice: Upcoming Commuting Disruptions
Dear Parents and Guardians,

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of upcoming disruptions
that may affect your child's commute to and from school beginning on the 6th of May 2025,
due to essential road works in the area.

The road works are expected to cause delays during peak commuting hours. We kindly
request that you plan accordingly to ensure your child arrives at school on time, particularly
during this crucial exam period.

As you are aware, the GCSE exams are a critical time for our students. We want to remind
you of the exam timings to help you prepare for any potential commuting challenges:

-Students must be present at school by 8:30 AM for the morning exam
- Students should arrive by 12:30 PM for the afternoon exam
to ensure they are settled and ready to begin.

To minimize any stress related to these disruptions, we recommend: Planning Alternative
Routes. Consider exploring alternative routes or modes of transportation to avoid congested
areas. Allow additional travel time to accommodate any unforeseen delays.

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding as we navigate these temporary
changes. Ensuring that students arrive on time and ready for their exams is our top priority,
and with your support, we can achieve this together.

Thank you for your attention to this matter and for your continued support of your child's
education.

Warm regards,

ZQ/WA

Z Ghanchi

Head Teacher
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